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For the public record, I implore you to pass SB 1606 this special session, so Oregonians
experiencing disability can be assured support from people they trust -- especially if they are
hospitalized, or making end of life decisions.
This is an emergency caused by the COVID-19 crisis. 
Thank you for looking out for our most vulnerable citizens, who might have no voice of their
own. 
Barbara E. Berger
PO Box 25835
Portland, Oregon 97298


